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Congratulations Hon John Elferink MLA 

 
 
NT COGSO President Adam Walding extended his congratulations to John Elferink in being awarded the 
Education portfolio in today’s cabinet reshuffle. 
 
“I would like to thank Minister Elferink for responding to COGSO’s requests for a meeting” said Adam. 
COGSO will be meeting to discuss School Council issues/concerns on Tuesday next week. 
 
“This is a positive step in the right direction for parents and schools and we look forward to engaging in 
productive discussion with the Minister on Tuesday”.  
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